
 

OUR MISSION 

The mission of the Mon-
tachusett Interfaith Hos-
pitality Network (MIHN) 
is to provide shelter, 
meals and comprehensive 
assistance to homeless 
families with children 
and to increase communi-
ty involvement in direct 
services and advocacy.  

 

Thank you for checking out the 

summer newsletter! The shelter 

has been busy as always and our 

guests have been enjoying the out-

side space and playground at the 

shelter. We have several fundrais-

ers coming up, please check them 

out if you haven’t already! 
 

What’s New at MIHN Summer 2018 

New Volunteer Training Videos 

After a great deal of work, MIHN now has volunteer training videos posted 

on our website! Head over to www.mihninc.org  to take a look and learn 

more about what it takes to volunteer at the shelter. 

 

You can purchase raffle tickets on our website to be 

entered into a drawing for 2 seats to the New Eng-

land Patriots vs. Kansas City Chiefs football game 

on October 14, 2018 at Gillette Stadium! Prize in-

cludes $100 spending money. Raffle tickets are $10 

each or 3 for $20. Drawing will be held on Septem-

ber 27, 2018. Raffle ticket(s) will be mailed to the 

buyer after purchasing.  

Head over to www.mihninc.org today to get yours! 
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Join the MIHN Board! 

 The MIHN family homeless shel-

ter is growing its Board of Direc-

tors. We are seeking bright, moti-

vated and caring folks. 

Applicants that bring the added 

value of fundraising skills, legal 

acumen, pastoral skills, diversity of 

all types, social media and business 

networking are encouraged to ap-

ply. 

The MIHN shelter is a true com-

munity response to homelessness. 

Hop aboard and be part of the so-

lution. 

Contact: Dr. Jon Hogue,  

Exec. Dir. for more information 

and/or to apply. 

  

Thank you to Senator Dean Tran (above 

with MIHN staff) and Representative Jen-

nifer Benson (Below with Executive Direc-

tor Jon Hogue) for visiting the shelter and 

learning more about our mission and the 

needs of homeless families 


